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Angela Charles

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 10:41 AM
To: Kyesha Mapp
Cc: David Rich; Martha Barrera
Subject: RE: Disposition of Dkt 100009-EI documents

Good morning Kyesha, 
 
Per this email, Confidential DN 06931-10 in Docket 160009-EI will be returned to the source. Also per this email, 
Confidential DN 07001-10 in Docket 160009-EI will be destroyed. Confidential DN 06642-10 in Docket 160009-EI will be 
maintained per this request.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
From: Kyesha Mapp  
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 10:38 AM 
To: Angela Charles 
Cc: David Rich; Martha Barrera 
Subject: Disposition of Dkt100009-EI documents 
 
Angela, 
 
Please dispose of DN 06931-10 and DN 07001-10 as instructed within David Rich’s Tuesday March 22 email 
copied below. 
 
� DN06931-10 Return to FPL. Request that FPL maintain this document for five (5) years. This 
document, 
dated 08.20.10, is a copy of staff’s audit report submitted by FPL as an exhibit for the confidentiality hearing. It
is a copy of the audit report. 
 
� DN07001-10 Destroy this document. It is a copy of the 2010 audit report, staff-generated, and its 
maintenance in the files is no longer required. 
 
But, please maintain DN 06642-10.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kyesha Mapp 
Attorney  
Economic Regulation Section 
Office of the General Counsel 
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Florida Public Service Commission 
(850) 413-6230 
KMapp@psc.state.fl.us  
 
PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 




